
From Russell Rosanna S
Sent Thursday June 06 2019 352 PM
To riquerique yahoocom
Cc Hood Donna PUC Kelly Jr Harlan PUC Carlin Michael PUC Ellis Juliet PUC

Bardo Anthony PUC
Subject Your Balboa Reservoir Inquiry

Dear Mr Bernstein

We are responding to your inquiry to the SFPUC regarding the Balboa Reservoir Thank you for

your telephone call letting me know we could respond to your email address

City College is well aware of the proposed development plans for the Balboa Reservoir and has

participated in the process for several years Among other things the College has had a

representative participating on the Balboa Reservoir Citizen Advisory Commission since early

2015 In October of 2017 the College's Board of Trustees considered and rejected a resolution that

would have expressed an interest in entering into negotiations with the City to acquire the Balboa

Reservoir property from the City

The City complied with its legal notice requirements with regard to the potential sale of the Balboa

Reservoir

Respectfully

Rosanna Russell
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